CABINET OFFICE

26 March 2024

Ref: OIA-2023/24-0628
Téna koe
Official Information Act request: Ministers’ interests

Thank you for your Official Information Act request received on 7 March 2024. You
requested:

When will the current list of Ministers' "Annual Ministers' interests" be
published on the DPMC website?

eg https://www.dpmc.govt.nz/our-business-units/cabinet-office/ministers-and-
their-portfolios/ministers-interests

If it is available could you send me a copy.””

The annual proactive release of information about the management of ministerial
conflicts of interest (covering transfers of responsibility and arrangements not to
receive papers) was agreed by the Prime Minister of the day and the Chief
Ombudsman in 2012. The next release will take place in the final quarter of 2024 (the
information is usually published in December).

This response will be published on the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet’s
website during our regular publication cycle. Typically, information is released monthly,
or as otherwise determined. Your personal information including name and contact
details will be removed for publication.

Naku noa, na

Rachel Hayward
Secretary of the Cabinet
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